
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

7. PROPOSED NEW ROAD NAMES 
 
 At the August 2003 meeting the Board was asked to give consideration to the naming of three new 

roads and a right of way to serve a new residential subdivision of 72 allotments off Dunbars Road, 
Halswell. 

 
 The names submitted were all related to garden flowers.  The Board decided to reject the names, and 

sought “more appropriate” names from the developer. 
 
 Following the submissions made by Mr David Renwick on behalf of the subdivider (refer to clause 1), 

the Board resolved: 
 
 1. To revoke its August 2003 resolution to reject the names proposed by the subdivider for the 

Dunbars Road residential subdivision. 
 
 2. That the following names proposed by the subdivider be approved, with the names to be 

allocated to each individual street by the subdivider: 
 
  Cassinia 
  Burbank 
  Cyclamen 
  Crocus 


